
 
 
 

 

TECHNICAL ADVISORY MEMO 
 

№:             TAMF4-2018-006 

Date:         April 17, 2018 

To:             All 

Subject:    Onroak Bulletin F4.14.04.11.2018 – Anti-Intrusion Kit 
 
The FIA has required installation of anti-intrusion kits on all cars.  Due to the limited time remaining until 
the first race at VIR, SCCA Pro Racing will not require installation of the kits at VIR.  For the next event at 
Road Atlanta, all cars must have the kit installed to pass tech before official practice begins. 
 
See the attached Onroak bulletin for details on the kit and its installation. 
 
The kit may be ordered immediately from Onroak for shipment or may be picked up at VIR.  New rear 
toe bar brackets to clear the longer attenuator will be available from Onroak later this week or at the 
track. 
 
Note that the socket head bolts and washers supplied with the kit are Type 3 parts, not Type 1 as noted 
in the Onroak bulletin. 


